
The Town of Cherokee is accepting applications for a part time Grade IV Water Treatment Plant 

Operator. Applicants must have a current Grade IV certification to be considered for the position. 

Applicants must possess a valid driver’s license and have considerable knowledge of surface 

water treatment and willingness to work weekends and holidays. Salary will be based on 

experience. Applications are available at Cherokee Town Hall during normal business hours 

(8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.) Monday through Friday or by emailing cherokeewtpt@cherokeetel.net. 

Please send finished applications or resumes to P.O. Box D Cherokee, AL 35616 or email to 

cherokeewtpt@cherokeetel.net (preferred). For more information contact Town Hall at 256-359-

6684. 
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